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APRIL 20, 2021 

 

TO: THE HONORABLE PRESIDENT AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: ANNIE MILLI, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: CITY COUNCIL BILL #21-0062/HIGH-PERFORMANCE NEWLY CONSTRUCTED DWELLINGS - 
CLARIFICATIONS 

CC: MS. NATASHA MEHU, MAYOR’S OFFICE; MS. NINA THEMELIS, MAYOR’S OFFICE 

 

 

 

Dear President and City Council Members:  

 

Live Baltimore is in receipt of a request for a report on City Council Bill #21-0062.  

 

While our data may help to inform legislators’ opinions, as an independent 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, 

Live Baltimore does not take official positions on pending legislation.  

 

In addition to potential conflicts with our nonprofit status, Live Baltimore lacks expertise in legislative 

analysis. We currently employ no government relations or legislative affairs staff.  

 

Thank you for continuing to use Live Baltimore as a resource for Baltimore City housing information. We 

offer no formal opinion on this bill. 

 

Please contact me directly at amilli@livebaltimore.com or 410-637-3750 x111 with any questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Annie Milli 

Executive Director, Live Baltimore 
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